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Moderator, Rev. Mark Williams, opened the meeting with a devotional and prayer.
Minutes of the previous meeting of the Executive Committee were approved.

Financial Report – Dan called attention to the amount of $15,783.00 for Children’s Camp. In our January 2020 meeting the committee voted to invest $15,000.00 in the Georgia Baptist Foundation. Because of the Covid-19 virus Rockridge did not have camps this summer. The Administration Team and the Finance Team voted to send the amount of $15,783.00 to Rockridge to help cover the short fall at Rockridge. The finance report was approved.

WMU Director Keri Perkins presented the WMU report. Keri thanked the churches for the contributions for Load The Truck for the Georgia Baptist Children’s Home. Churches are encouraged to prayer walk the schools in the community and contact the school principal for items that might be needed for the school year. Christmas Backpacks will be in October and Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes will be in November.

BCM Campus Minister. Bill Grissett, presented the BCM report. The BCM, because of the Covid-19 virus, were forced to shift their Bible Studies, Leadership Meetings and Worship Services to doing online meetings. The BCM continues to work on plans for the fall and how they can do ministry. Improvements are being made on the BCM building. A Church Fair is planned for September 1st.

Walt Green reported on Christ The King Church. The church has moved to a new location out of the BCM building. The ministries of Christ The King Church continues to grow. Walt asked for prayers as they navigate through the Covid-19 virus and make plans for the future ministries of Christ The King.

Rockridge Camp Director Jody Thrower presented the report on Camp Rockridge. He thanked the Association for the gift of $15,783.00. The camp was closed during June and July. There have been no campers since February. There is hope for August. At this time fall is booked. During this time work has been done on the buildings and grounds. Work on the new building is about 75% complete at this time. Next summer is booked at this time.

Tommy Driver, Pastor of Mt. Zion Community Church, gave the report on the new church start. The first service of the church was February 2, 2020. The first service attendance was 58 and average of 42 since. The church received approval to meet in the Mt. Zion Middle school. Shortly thereafter the pandemic started and the church went on line. Grace Café Church closed and donated their equipment to Mt. Zion Community Church. Fellowship Baptist Church closed and gifted the building and property to Mt. Zion Community Church. Fellowship has a loan of $33,300 and Mt. Zion is in the process of obtaining a loan for that amount. At this time Wednesday services are held.
Tommy requested prayers as they navigate the future plans for the church. 

Associational Missionary Report – 
Dan thanked the Association churches for the response to Load The Truck for the Georgia Baptist Children’s Home. It was a huge success.
The Association has leased a new copier. The old copier will be given to Rockridge.
52 cases of backpacks have been ordered for the Christmas Backpacks ministry.
Children’s Camp – August 28th-30th.
Annual Meeting/Mission Celebration – October 18th at Tabernacle Baptist Church. Dr. Jamie Work from the International Mission Board will be the guest speaker.
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